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SAGE Hey Wolfpack!

We are excited to announce that SAGE club is starting back up again for the 
2025/2026 school year! SAGE stands for Sexuality and Gender Equality, and it is a 
club for all members, allies, and friends of the 2SLGBTQIA+ community. We are a 
social group that meets to support and represent the Queer community in our school, 
and we are excited to do just that this year! New members are always welcome! We 
hope you join us on Monday September 22 for our first meeting in room 109. That’s 
TODAY. For more information, the google classroom code, and the late bus, please 
see Mrs. Turner or Mrs. Oliveira in the science office or Ms. Laxton in the math 
office.

See you there!

Mathematics Good morning Hall! If you are interested in writing math contests run by COMC and 
University of Waterloo or you just want to learn about advanced mathematical 
concepts, join the Mathletes Club. This club is running on Mondays in room 209 at 2:
30pm. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Marmarchi in room 209.

curling team Attention curlers! We are exploring student interest in competing in curling this year. 
If you are an experienced curler or just someone interested in trying the sport you 
are invited to join the google classroom using the code: KGOWLM5
More information and future meeting dates will be posted here.
Hurry Hard Hall!

HOSA Are you interested in healthcare, leadership, or making a positive impact?
If so, HOSA – is the perfect place for students passionate about the medical field 
and personal
growth. By participating in HOSA, you’ll:
- Compete in exciting events, from medical knowledge to leadership skills
- Explore careers through workshops, conferences, and networking
- Serve your community through impactful volunteer projects
- Develop skills in teamwork, communication, and leadership
HOSA is for everyone, whether you're pursuing a health-related career or just 
exploring new
opportunities.
Join the google classroom hhw4dip to learn how you can participate in competitions,
events, and service opportunities. This is your chance to be part of a group that 
empowers
future health professionals!

Student Council Hey there wolfpack! Your student council is here to let you know that Terry Fox T-
shirts are available for purchase on School Cash Online. Not only will it help reach 
our fundraising goal of $2500 but you can also wear your shirt with uniform pants on 
October 9th when we do our Terry Fox Movement Day and Pep Rally. If you haven't 
already done so, follow our Instagram account for all the info on school events and 
activities brought to you by your Student Council. The handle is @rfh.council, that's 
@ R-F-H dot C-O-U N-C-I-L

ECO Club Hey Hall! Do you have a passion for the environment? Do you want to take action in 
your school community to make a real difference? Then Eco Club is for you! Whether 
it’s an interest in environmental initiatives, conservation, or environmental justice, the 
Eco Club can be a space to share ideas, work on projects, and take meaningful 
action together. We are all called to be Stewards of this land and have a 
responsibility to care for and manage the natural environment for the benefit of 
current and future generations.
Everyone is welcome!  Join our google classroom for more information about 
meetings. The code is: 7pgztk4v

Football On Friday the Wolfpack Football teams travelled to St. Roch to take on the Ravens in 
Junior and Senior Football.  In the Junior Game, the Hall Defence lead the way, led 
by Abreal Okyere and Domenic Pignataro.  Pignataro would open the scoring with a 
Pick 6.  Jack Keenan would come off the bench in the 2nd half to lead Hall on two 
scoring drives, hitting Jayden Weston with a TD pass.  Avery Benn would lead the 
way on the ground, grinding the Raven D all game long, and finally being rewarded 
with a TD of his own.  Nathan Vella would convert all 3 converts as Hall would prevail 
21 -2.  
The Seniors played a strong game in the 2nd game but fell short 20 - 16.  
Hall will host David Suzuki on Friday September 26 with the Juniors kicking things off 
at noon.  


